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NOTICE OF STREET CLOSURES & ROADWAY CONSTRUCTION 
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner,  
 
Sully Miller Contracting is preparing to complete the final paving operations along Melrose Ave from San Vicente Blvd to Croft 
Ave. This work is scheduled to take place on the upcoming dates: Wednesday, November 1st, Thursday, November 2nd, and 
Monday, November 6th. Construction shifts will occur both day and night in effort to reduce the overall impact to the 
surrounding area, however, please be advised that lane restrictions and closures will impact the flow of traffic at that time. 
For detailed information about the specific restrictions and what to expect, please refer to the following sequence: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We regret any inconvenience that this work may cause you and we thank you for your cooperation in assisting us in making 
these improvements in your neighborhood.   
 
Thank you.  

Sully-Miller Contracting 


